
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Oxford       Term: Summer 2          Term 6  2024-2025              Topic: Festivals  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
We’ve had a busy final term packed with lots of 

different things.  

Victoria and Albert Museum 

At the end of May we went to the Victoria and 

Albert Museum. We visited lots of different 

exhibits including sculpture, jewellery and design 

through the ages. Our favourite exhibit was 

Theatre and Performance.  

Steel pans  

We have been working with a music teacher 

called Jamar to learn how to play the steel 

pans. We have learnt how to use two hands to 

play separate notes and two notes at the same 

time to make a chord. We have learnt the 

importance of playing the correct rhythm and in 

time with everyone else.   

Lorry safety  

We had a visit from a GXO lorry. They taught us 

about how to keep safe around lorries and had 

a go at sitting in the cab of the lorry.  

Exploring pitch and volume  

We have been exploring pitch and volume in 

our science lessons. We explored different 

instruments and how we can change the 

volume and pitch of the sounds.  

Bandstand concert  

We went to Victoria Park and the bandstand for 

our school concert. We played ‘Rock ‘n roll all 

night‘ by Kiss to the audience. We worked hard 

playing the drums, guitar or singing. Ryan did a 

guitar solo and Oscar compered the event.  

Prom  

The Year 11s attending prom at Post-16. 

Everyone looked amazing in their finery. We had 

a great time dancing the night away with 

everyone else at post-16.  

 

We have had an amazing year and we are so 

proud of what everyone has achieved. Have a 

wonderful summer break.  

Dates & Points to remember: 

End of term- Tuesday 22nd July 

New term starts- Friday 5th September  

 

 

 

 

 


